
November 1st, 2024 

 

 

Dear Valued SmartSide® Customer: 

 

Thank you for your continued support and strong demand built from LP® SmartSide Trim and 

Siding. As we move into 2025, we are planning for another year of SmartSide product growth 

driven by increased market penetration through the collective efforts of our teams.  

 

To meet ongoing demand growth, LP has continued to add additional capacity in our network for 

both primed SmartSide Trim and Siding and prefinished LP SmartSide ExpertFinish® Trim and 

Siding. We are announcing a price change across all LP branded siding and trim products and 

categories. New pricing will take effect on any shipments from LP on or after January 6th, 2025, 

and updated price sheets are now available on LP Customer Connect. 

 

Here is what it means for pending and future orders: Pending orders already received and 

acknowledged by LP will be at 2024 pricing regardless of when such orders ship. Future orders 

received on or after December 16th, 2024, and shipped on or before January 5th, 2025, will be at 

2024 prices as well. Future orders received on or after December 16th, 2024, and shipped on or 

after January 6th, 2025, the order will receive the new January 2025 pricing. 

 

We recognize and appreciate your organization’s commitment to LP, and we look forward to 

growing with you in 2025. 

 

If you have any questions about this information, please contact your local sales representative or 

your LP Customer Experience Manager. Thank you for your business and continued support of 

LP SmartSide products. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
 

Craig Sichling 

VP Specialty Sales and Marketing 
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